
Celebrity  News:  Miley  Cyrus
Says It ‘Feels Right’ to Wear
Engagement  Ring  and  Be
Committed

By Andrea Surujnauth

Miley Cyrus recently opened up to Elle UK about her engagement
to Liam Hemsworth. The couple got engaged a year ago. “We have
a house together and dogs. It just seems right to be wearing
this ring  and to be committed,” Cyrus said. “But we keep our
relationship  low-key  and  don’t   talk  about  it  any  more.”
According  to  UsMagazine,  Cyrus  has  decided  to  keep  her
personal life and relationship to herself and away from the
spotlight. “We were too nice to the world and gave them too
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much insight — into my life  and my puppies and my house —-
and I just don’t feel they get that privilege any  more,”
Cyrus explained. “Like on my Twitter, I’m much more . . . not 
conservative, but you don’t see a picture of my dogs. You
don’t get that  personal stuff any more.”

How do you know when you’re ready to get engaged?

Cupid’s Advice:

Getting engaged is a huge step in a relationship. You love the
person you are with, but how do you know whether or  not
you’re ready for that step? Cupid is here with some ways to
help you decide:

1. You enjoy every moment: If you enjoy the ups and the downs
with your beau then you are ready for the long haul. Marriage
is not always exciting and fun so you know you are ready for
an engagement if you are happy with your partner no matter if
you are having a bad, boring, or sad moment together.

2. No more dating: If you are ready to burn that little black
book of yours, then you are ready to be tied down. If you feel
that your honey is the only one for you and no one else could
make you happier, then you are ready for that step towards
holy matrimony.

3. Future plans: If the two of you are already planning for a
future together, you are ready for that proposal. You two see
a future together and are making plans together so you are
both serious enough about the relationship to take this step.

How did you know you were ready to get engaged? Comment below
and let us know!


